Exhibit 1



Pursuant to FCC Part 2.933(b), the following statement is being provided with the request
to change the FCC identifier for a transceiver, the VHF-700A:

- The original identification used for the VHF-T00A is: ATKPN822-0693.

- The date of the original grant of equipment authorization is: September 7, 1994,

- There have not been any changes made to this equipment since the date of the
original grant of equipment authorization.

- The original test results continue to be representative and applicable to the
equipment bear the changed identification.
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